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Meeting Recap 

Continues 

Samantha reminded us that we still have 
10 spots left at next week’s (May 14) 
first in-person meeting in 14 months. 
We will also be zooming for those who 
cannot attend in person. $25/person. 

Russ thanked Larry Challis & his son’s 
Connor & Nate for making racing in the 
District’s pinewood derby. Thank you 
also to John Hare for the decals used on 
the car, we looked pretty spiffy. Winners 
will be announced at the upcoming 
District Conference. 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

Comfort Cases Packing Party 
May 15th 

    TIME:           9:00-11:00ish 
    LOCATION:  Pacific Neon,  
                          2939 Academy Way.   
    CONTACT:   Randy Burton at  
                          916-847-4201         OR 
                         Ross Rushton at  
                         408-799-6853. 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

Our speaker, Holly Lohuis, a Marine 
Biologist & Ocean Conservationist 
shared her experiences working 
alongside Jean-Michele Cousteau. We 
have only discovered 10% of our world’s 
oceans & she has devoted her career to 
educating & sharing stories of its beauty 
and grandeur.  

If you are interested in learning more 
you can watch her movie, Secret Ocean 
3D. 

 

 

Miscellaneous  

Stuff for You 

 

5180 District Conference 
will be virtual this year. 

Dates: May 22 & 23, 2021 
Time:  10:00a to 12:00p each Day. 
Cost:   $25.00 (Really, really CHEAP) 

We need a few more good Point West 
Rotarians to sign-up. 

 

 
 

 
PWR Golf tournament, 

 May 17, 2021. 

Where:  El Macero Golf Club, Davis 
Time:     Registration Opens:  8:00a 
               Shotgun Start:   10:00a    
Cost:     $100.00 

Contact Samantha Hoshida, Dan Baker 
or Tom Cicchini if you would like to 
participate. Checks, Credit Cards and 
Venmo will be taken 

Proceeds will benefit the First Tee’s 
California Eagles Golf Program.   

 

Meeting Recap for   

May 7, 2021 

Lyndsay Burch read the poem by 
Kipling titled IF…capturing what we 
strive for in Rotary and our everyday 
lives. 

Dan Hall reminded us of the 
American River Parkway clean-up 
Sat., May 8. 

PWRC Foundation Prez, Mark 
Albrecht reminded us, May is 
foundation month. We have seen 
our corpus increase by $295,000 this 
term. We’ve had $72,000 in 
donations from PW members, and 
we’ve spent $130,000 in community 
giving this term. Our Foundation 
Trustees dug deep this year and 
MaryLyn will have $140,000 in 
benevolent giving for her term. The 
wonders of having our own 
Foundation. Please remember to 
give. 

Mike Cendro rang the bell for $200 
as he is grateful his wife Karen 
survived her recent spleen removal… 
Also celebrating their son Kevin’s 
recent graduation from Regis 
University. 

John Price shared an upcoming 
training hike with Walter & Roger to 
Horsetail Fall, a moderate 3-4 hike 
on Sat. May 15 for $50, includes 
lunch. This is to help prepare them 
for their June 12 100k walk to help 
with the WERAVE sex trafficking 
efforts. Please contact him if you are 
interested. 

Rich Price rang the bell to celebrate 
he & Nancy’s recent honor into the 
Sacto. Assoc. of Realtors Masters 
Presidents Club. Congratulations.   

KEY DATES 

 
May 14, 2021 – Dr. Ron Chambers, Human Trafficking.  
May 21, 2021 – Dr. Mark Lee, Orthopedist  

 

“Because of You” Larry, Nate & 
Connor Challis for working on and 
racing the Club’s Pinewood Derby 
Truck. 

 

 


